
From:  <Karen.Guz@saws.org> 
To: jparks@ntmwd.com; montgomerygene@gmail.com 
Date:  5/29/2008 10:33 PM 
Subject:  RE: Water Category Comments 
 
CC: Comer.Tuck@twdb.state.tx.us; Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us; cwilliams... 
Gene, 
 
Thank you for putting so much thought into this!  I appreciate getting it now 
too so there will be time to review it and put it together with other 
comments prior to another group discussion on all of this. 
 
Tomorrow we will focus on the population part of the gpcd issue and hopefully 
get some good input from TWDB and the state demographer.  We will need 
another meeting separately to go over the categories again. 
 
With the tight timeframe we have, hopefully we can get something scheduled in 
the next two weeks.   
 
I will make sure we copy you on potential times and dates as we very much 
need you as part of the discussion. 
 
Karen 
 
 
 
 


